Community Relations Committee (CRC) Meeting Notes June 19, 2019

The June meeting of the Community Relations Committee was held June 19th in the Annex at 11:00 a.m. Present were Janet DelSardo, Gwen Imhoff, Ed Jamison, Rory Potter, Billie Velazquez and Board Liaison, Merlin Mohr. Nancy Alexander and Rosemary Grimmet were absent.

Old Business

The Hurricane Preparedness Seminar which was Saturday, May 19th, had an attendance of 23 residents. Billie got the new Hurricane & Severe Weather Guides and gave them to the Front Desk. Everyone agreed that Mellanee Roberts, Emergency Management Planner for the City of Pearland, was very good

New Business

We discussed only having the Hurricane Seminar every other year. We also discussed combining CPR with the Health Fair. Janet will check with Shelly Hassey at Clear Lake City Hospital to see if it is feasible.

Rory stated that Nancy Alexander told her that Beverly Heald would like to come to our next meeting. Beverly wants to talk to us about the publishing costs of her book "Planning Your Farewell Party". We all agreed that this would be okay. Rory will let Nancy know.

The Health Fair is on September 28th. Janet will contact Marilyn, the pharmacist, at HEB about shots and snacks. We discussed maybe changing the hours to 1:00 p.m. – 3:00 p.m. and having the CPR demonstration at 2:00 p.m. but nothing was decided. Gwen will call Brandy Ceril about coming to discuss medications. Gwen said that she will set up a fitness table. Rory will call the Chaplin, Eddie Simmons, with Memorial Hermann Southeast Hospital about coming and bringing Directives. Rory will also call Steve Baker, the Medicare Specialist, about coming.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 11:30 a.m.

Respectfully submitted, Rory Potter